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 Press Notice   

 

 
On April 19, 2023, the Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka (HRCSL) held a meeting with representatives 

from the LGBTQ community, including individuals and institutions, to discuss the well-being of LGBTQ 

people and address pressing issues. The representatives presented a request letter to the Chairperson of 

the HRCSL, Justice Rohini Marasinghe, highlighting the issues faced by LGBTQ people that need to be 

resolved. 

The HRCSL expressed its support to promoting and protecting the rights of LGBTQ individuals, including 

advocating for legal reforms, raising awareness, addressing social stigma, and fostering inclusivity.  
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